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Portland  High  School

1100 Ionia Road ~ Portland, MI 48875

Telephone (517) 647-2981 ~ Fax (517) 647-1791

May 29, 2012
To whom it may concern:

I am writing this letter to serve as a letter of recommendation for Nunu Dong.  I met Nunu this year as a foreign exchange student.  She is friendly, ambitious, and determined.
Nunu has a good grasp of the English language and was able to maintain very good grades in challenging classes including AP Calculus, College Preparatory English and Chemistry.
Nunu was also quick to become a part of the Portland High School culture.  She was very active in our spirit activities and was a member of our soccer and cheerleading teams.  She was liked by all students and staff that were able to get to know her.  
Nunu plans on attending college in the United States and I believe she is prepared to do her best.  She is respectful, enthusiastic, and giving of herself.  I am glad I had the chance to get to know Nunu as a student at PHS.
If you have any questions for me or wish to discuss this recommendation, I can be reached at (517) 647-2981.

Sincerely,

Christine Rockey
Principal

